
NEW INN, 74 VIVIAN ROAD, HARBORNE 

 

LICENSING HEARING: 9TH JULY 2018 

 

 

 

 

PROPOSED ADDITIONAL CONDITIONS FOR ADDITION TO PREMISES LICENCE 

 

 

 

Following receipt of the representation of Paul Samms of the Environmental Protection 

Unit, communication with regard to promotion of the licensing objective of prevention of 

public nuisance has been undertaken and the following set of conditions are proposed to 

be added to the Licence. 

1. (a) The Licensee shall write to reputable taxi companies in the area to ensure that 

they instruct their taxi drivers when picking up and dropping off customers from the 

licensed premises that noise from these vehicles does not cause a nuisance to local 

residents. 

(b)  Customers who require a taxi from the site shall be encouraged by staff to 

use taxi companies in receipt of correspondence set out at a) from the licensee. 

(c)  Notices shall be displayed within the licensed premises for customers to 

view giving details of taxi companies to be used. 

 

2. Bottles shall only be emptied into external waste bins between 8am and 10pm 

Monday to Friday and 10am and 10pm on Saturday and Sunday. 

 

3. Screens will only be used in the external areas initially from: 

(a) 19th June 2018 – 17th July 2018. 

(b)  prior written permission of Environmental Health 

 

4. The use of the garden servery shall cease at 9:30pm. 

 

5. Notices shall be displayed near the garden servery advising customers of the 

servery closing times.    

 

6. The beer garden will be cleared of all patrons by 10pm each night.  Staff will 

ensure that patrons are escorted inside the building. 

 

7. The beer garden may be used by patrons after 10pm to smoke but will not be 

allowed to take drinks into the beer garden.  The DPS shall be responsible for ensuring 



that patrons wishing to utilise the outside areas do so quietly and that noise from patrons 

moving to and from the external areas is kept to a minimum. The DPS shall be 

responsible for ensuring that the area does not create a nuisance to neighbours and if 

necessary restrict the number of people utilising the areas at any one time.  In addition, 

if necessary the DPS will increase the number of staff to control customers.  


